Lindsey Blecher

From: Karen Harragon

Sent: Monday, 9 November 2020 6:39 PM

To: Lindsey Blecher

Cc: Megan Fu; David Gibson

Subject: FW: Greenwich Hospital - Instrument of Modification Edits for Review
Attachments: Appendix C Recommended Instrument of Consent_IPC Edits.docx

Hi Lindsey

Thank you for providing the Department a copy of draft conditions.

The Department has reviewed the edits to the conditions and generally supports the additional condition and
changes made.
The Department notes that there is a stray ‘e’ at the end of condition A5(a)

The Department also notes at the end of (b) in the new condition A7, we recommend that ‘or’ instead of ‘and’ be
used, as compliance with each of the subclauses may not be achievable otherwise.

Alternatively it might be helpful if condition A7 specifically refer to occupation complying with Clause 18(1) of the
SEPP rather than replicating clause 18(1) at condition A7, as this would allow IPC to rely on the interpretations in

the SEPP.

Also, please note that an error has been found on the cover page that has been provided to IPC, which references
‘Schedule 3’ where there is none. Apologies for the error.

Karen Harragon
Director, Social and Infrastructure Assessments

Planning and Assessment | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
T 0292746358 | E karen.harragon@planning.nsw.gov.au

4 Parramatta Square (Locked Bag 5022), Parramatta 2124

www.dpie.nsw.gov.au
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The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and
economically.



From: Megan Fu <Megan.Fu@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 9 November 2020 2:29 PM

To: Karen Harragon <Karen.Harragon@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Greenwich Hospital - Instrument of Modification Edits for Review

Draft email to IPC....

Kind regards

From: Lindsey Blecher <lindsey.blecher@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 9 November 2020 9:54 AM

To: Megan Fu <Megan.Fu@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Greenwich Hospital - Instrument of Modification Edits for Review

Good Morning Megan,

Please see attached the Commission’s edits to the Department’s recommended instrument of consent.
Could you please let me know whether the Department agrees to these edits?

Kind Regards,

Lindsey

Lindsey Blecher | Senior Planning Officer

Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW

Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000

e: lindsey.blecher@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: +61 2 9995 6611 | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au

New South Wales Government
Independent Planning Commission
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b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorised
to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the
contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.



